PLEASE NOTE
WESTCHESTER
SERVICE INFORMATION

Because-of the lack of patronage, non-
rush hour service onthe Westchester Bus
route, which has been-operating experi-
mentally between Canterbury -Avenue and
22nd-Mannhkeim for five meonths, will be
discontinued beginning Monday, February
23, 1953.

Traffic checks made in December,
1952, and again during January, 1953,
indicate that a total of only ten riders
use the twenty-two trips operated in this
service-on a typical weekday and only
seventeen riders use the same number
of buses- en a-typical Saturday.

‘Termination of this experimental ex-
tension service will not affect the rush
hour buses which run to and from 22nd-
Mannheim. Thenine busesthatmake this
run ~- four in the morning rush hour and
five in the p.m. rush period -- will con-
tinue to operate on present schedules.

Service on the main pertion of this
bus route -- between Canterbury Avenue,
Wesichester, and Desplaines Avenue,
Forest Park - - will continue to operate as
at present.
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